
I live less than two blocks from a homeless camp which was swept during the harsh winter weather. Those people lost many of their 
possessions and I do not know if any of them are okay or where they have gone.  This law would help people like them stay alive 
and stay safer. It is not a substitute for housing but it is a necessary step we must take now because people who are part of our 
community are being hurt by the actions of the police.


